
From: Towns Nevada <nevada.unincorporated.towns@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:47 AM
To: Clerk - Board Records <ClerkBoard@washoecounty.us>
Subject: BoCC Meeting Agenda Item 10

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

If it is possible to remove my name, it would be appreciated.

I thought I had officially withdraw my name due to health reasons after my mini-stroke on May 10th
2020.

I do hereby formally withdraw my name for consideration of the Washoe County Board of
Adjustment to represent Commission District 5.

Kenji Otto
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